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Dear  Senate Health Care Committee: 

I understand you will be considering HB 4130.   

I strongly support this bill  Right now hedge funds, conglomerates, large corporations 

are buying up everything in sight.  They must be stopped from gobbling up our 

healthcare system.  It is not too late to do this.  History shows that when they buy 

health care institutions, costs for us go up and our care goes down.  I am a supporter 

of universal healthcare.  Our system now is broken, but allowing these corporations 

to buy our healthcare  is making a difficult situation worse.  Please support the House 

bill.   Thanks very much. 

   


